(415) 553-1741

DIRECT DIAL:



George Gascón District Attorney

Memorandum

The San Francisco District Attorney's Office is grateful to the following people for their support of the District Attorney's Office. The Office received the following gifts that were used to furnish a portion of the Victim Services Lounge and the Executive Office:

William Breall – Furniture donation \$2,000 on December 11, 2012

Ryan Brooks – Furniture donation \$1,000 on November 30, 2012

Ron Conway - Furniture donation \$9,999 on October 15, 2012

Pius Lee – Furniture donation \$2,000 on December 11, 2012

Farah and Victor Makras – Furniture donation \$500 on November 30, 2012

Makras Real Estate – Furniture donation \$1,000 on January 14, 2013

Larry and Sergio Nibbi-Furniture donation \$1,000 on November 30, 2012

Jim Reuben – Furniture donation \$500 on November 30, 2012

Charlotte Mailliard Shultz – Furniture donation \$2,000 on November 8, 2012

Martin Richards Interiors - Labor \$4,446.43 on January 4, 2013

Joseph Tsang – Furniture donation \$1,000 on December 27, 2012

Benny Yee-Furniture donation \$1,000 on December 27, 2012